
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 23rd, 2025 
 
RESIDENT NAME 
RESIDENT ADDRESS 
CITY, PROVINCE, POSTAL 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Following Hydrovac Excavation of your existing water service it was 
determined that your property does not have a lead water service 
connection between the City watermain and your property. During the 
Conventional Watermain Replacement scheduled for 12th Street 
West (4-5 Ave) this year, no modifications will be made to your water 
service. 
 
If you have any questions about this project, please contact: 
 
Capital Projects Manager: Evan Hastings 
306-953-4884, (available between 7:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.) 
ehastings@citypa.com 
 
Water & Sewer Manager: Geoff Soderberg 
306-953-4884, (available between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.) 
gsoderberg@citypa.com
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Evan Hastings 
Capital Projects Manager 
City of Prince Albert 
 

 
 

City of Prince Albert 
Public Works Department 

1084 Central Avenue 

Prince Albert, SK  S6V 7P3 

Phone:  306-953-4900 

Fax:  306-953-4915 
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Lead Service Replacement Program - Example 
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